
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth Police Department

 
2030 North Arlington Avenue, Duluth, MN 55811
218-730-5400 | www.duluthmn.gov | Gordon Ramsay, Chief of Police
 
For more information contact Ron Tinsley, Public Information Officer 218-391-1510

     
DATE: 07/01/2015
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Assistance needed in Motorcycle Theft Incident
CASE NO.: 15134470
INCIDENT DATE :06/22/2015
INCIDENT TIME: 4:46 a.m.
INCIDENT LOCATION: Area of 600 West Superior Street Duluth
SUBJECT: DPD Seeking Public's Assistance
BY: DPD Public Information Officer R. Tinsley (218) 730-5722

 

 

Duluth Police are investigating a theft of a motorcycle that occurred on Monday, June 22nd, 2015
at approximately 4:46 a.m. During the incident, a dark colored pickup truck with a trailer was
observed on video entering a parking lot located in the area of the 600 Block of West Superior
Street. Two suspects exited the truck with one cutting a chain to the motorcycle and loading it up
into the trailer. Duluth Police Investigators are seeking the public’s assistance in identifying the
suspects involved in the incident.  If you have any information on the suspects or truck and trailer,
you are asked to contact Investigator Radloff in the Property Crimes Division at (218) 730-5667.

Video footage of theft incident:

 http://youtu.be/MZ_0ZEHPUkM 

 

   

   

http://youtu.be/MZ_0ZEHPUkM



